
Tender Heart High School, Sec 33-B, Chd.. 

Notice regarding - School’s support to Ukraine 

          03.03.2022 

Dear Parent/s, 

As the parents would already be aware of the Ukraine - Russian issue wherein 

Russian forces have invaded (in an attempt to capture) the peaceful country of 

Ukraine and in the subsequent invasion there is not only much physical 

destruction due to bombing, shelling, etc. but also death of humans, severe 

disruption of daily life of Ukrainian people and which can otherwise be attributed 

singularly to the aggressor - being the country of Russia, as led by its President - 

Vladmir Putin.  

In the circumstances as above - apart from the support which the country of 

Ukraine has got from the entire other world, your child’s school in conveying the 

sensitivities of the students/children of the school, their parents, as also the staff 

of the school, and in offering sincere moral and ethical support to the people of 

Ukraine have put up a banner on the school website www.tenderheartschool.in as 

follows:- 

‘We stand with Ukraine’ 

…being in the back-drop of colours of the national flag of the suffering country 

Ukraine (strong Azure and Yellow).  

This is for the information and knowledge of the parents and students who may 

check the school website as above mentioned. 

 

Principal 

 

 


